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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities 
 
This term we will have a number of extra-curricular clubs running. Please see the table 
attached for details. The clubs will start on the week of Monday 25 April and run each week 
until Friday 1 July. 
 
If you wish your child to attend any clubs please complete the form below and return it to your 
child’s class teacher. We will then return the lower part of the form to you confirming if your 
child has been allocated a place in the requested clubs.  
 
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. If the clubs become full this term we 
will create a reserve list and inform you if a place becomes available.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the clubs please do not hesitate to contact myself or your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Llewellyn 
Primary Phase Director 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 
 
  

Child’s name ______________________________ Class___________________ 
I would like my child to attend the following clubs  
 
club/s _________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________Date_________________  
 
 

Your child has been allocated a place in the following club/s: 
 
 

Your child has been placed on the reserve list for the following club/s: 
 
We will inform you if a place becomes available. 

 


